
This is not 
my Alaska.

“ We have many regular guests
who come each year to enjoy
the great fishing in Alaska.
But more and more, I have 
people telling me they won’t
come to a state that allows 
this to go on. Aerial hunting 
is bad for business and bad 
for Alaska’s image.”
Brooke Edwards, Professional Guide,
Alaska Wildland Adventures

This is not 
my Alaska.
This is not my America.
Alaska is truly our nation’s last frontier. It is also the last place in the U.S. where a few hunters still 
use aircraft to chase and kill wolves. They shoot these animals from the air or chase them to exhaustion 
before landing and shooting them point blank.

Thirty five years ago, Congress put an end to aerial hunting. But Alaska is exploiting a loophole in federal 
law to resume the practice, not only for wolves, but bears as well. Hundreds of scientists have condemned 
what Alaska is doing, even as other states threaten to follow Alaska’s lead.
It’s time to stop aerial hunting once and for all.

Support the Protect America’s Wildlife (PAW) Act
www.defenders.org/airborne_hunting




